
HOPWA and HCP RFA FAQs 

 

Question: Can my agency apply for both RFAs?  

Answer: Yes, agencies are permitted to submit applications for both the HIV Care 
Program (HCP) and the Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOWPA) 
Program. The two programs complement each well. 

 

 

Question: What does HOPWA services for Permanent Housing Placement entail?  

Answer: Permanent Housing Placement is for clients who are moving into new housing. It 
can pay for credit checks, security deposits, and utility hook-ups. 

 

 

Question: What are the passing scores for each RFA application?  

Answer: The committee will assign numeric scores to each responsive application. The 
applications will be evaluated in each category based upon the quality and 
completeness of its response to the RFA requirements. 

 

 




